
ISLAND SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 

 

The Ministry of Education announces the new performance criteria for the award of the 

Anguilla Island Scholarship.  Effective 2020, to be awarded the scholarship a candidate 

must have met the following standard of performance: 

 

Candidates must take subjects at CAPE in two consecutive years. 

Candidates must attain seven Units at Grades I to III during that period; at least four 

of these must be at Grade I. 

The seven Units must include Caribbean Studies, Communication Studies and one 

Unit of Math; at least one of these Units must be at Grade I.  The remaining Units 

must include two two-unit courses. 

  

Students are asked to take note of this information. 


